
January 8,2002 
FPSC-COMMSSlON CLERK 

To whom it may concern: pa0080 -7d 

Northwestem Digital Company ('"WD'') will not be doing business in your jurisdiction 
after December 3 1,2001. The company will be withdrawing its authority to do conduct 
busixss.  Any customers we have had in the past have closed their accounts and found 
altemative service in November of 2001. The final billing of these accounts was 
completed in December of 200 1. 

Please send me any tax clearances or forms to obtain any necessary clearances, which 
may be required by your applicable laws. Also, forward any outstanding accounts for 
'"NWD" that needs to be reconciled. Please send to: 

Betty Sutton 
Northwestern Digital Company 
373 Invemess Drive South, Suite 100 
Englewood, CO 801 12 

Should you need any further information regarding this notice of withdrawal and final 
remittance please contact me at (800) 280-6300 or you may email me at 
bsutton@univance.com. 

Sincerely, 
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Betty Sutton- 
Northwestem Digital Company 
Regulatory Affairs 
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